From: Heather Cleobury 
Sent: 18 July 2011 22:52
To: Planning
Subject: property reference 11/00114/F and 11/00115/CAC
Planning objection to Wincote, Cow Lane, Steeple Aston.  Oxon OX25

Property reference 11/00114/F

11/00115/CAC

I object to this planning application as it will completely change the character of this area, an idyllic place for those who live around it and a real feature of Steeple Aston as it is a gateway off the centre of the village, into extended country side and used by many people as a quiet and non-traffic environment of safely for adults, children, dog walkers, and ramblers from all over the area who enjoy country walks.

The proposed building is 6 times bigger than anything nearby, and completely over faces its plot, taking light away from neighbouring houses and the allotments. The proposed entrance will involve taking down existing hedges and exposing the Lane to the building and car park, ruining the rural peace of this Lane with the extended amount of constant traffic along this quiet side road. 

The design is interesting, and diversity in any village is no bad thing, but not here and in this position. I profoundly disapprove and object to this violation of a quiet village cul de sac, which has brought great upset to the inhabitants of Cow Lane, and especially to the poor incomers who have just moved into the house next to Wincote, who had no idea of these plans. Why were they not shown these plans on any searches? It is all very suspicious of secret deals to me.

Yours sincerely

Heather Cleobury

Barcheston House, 

North Side

Steeple Aston
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